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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The WriteOn 2024 competition is now open to all NSW students in Years 1 to 6.  
 
WriteOn is an annual writing competition open to all NSW primary students in Years 1 to 6. Students 
enter by writing an imaginative text of up to 500 words using an image as the stimulus. Entries must be 
submitted to Mrs Willis by Monday 17th June, 2024. Entries must be typed, then either emailed to 
cristy.willis1@det.nsw.edu.au or printed and handed in at the front office. 
 
To enter, use the photograph below for inspiration and write an imaginative piece of up to 500 words: 

 

 
 
Imaginative pieces may include letters, narratives, poems, scripts, interviews or journal entries. One entry 
per stage will be chosen to submit.  
For more information, visit www.educationstandards.nsw.edu.au/writeon  
 
I look forward to reading your impressive writing. 
 
Cristy Willis 

Assistant Principal  
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